
 

 

 
 

 

September 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

This year there will be opportunities for pupils to learn a musical instrument. Lessons take place in school 

time and will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. Any child who is successful in gaining a place 

will be expected to take good care of their instrument, remember to bring it in every week and practise daily 

at home. 

 

There will be a charge of £5 per lesson, payable half termly via Parentpay. This compares very favourably to 

the normal cost for a 20-minute lesson with a private music teacher. The standard charge would be in the 

region of £10 per lesson.  

 

The expectation would be that your child continues lessons for the whole school year. However, if your child 

chooses not to, you must give one whole term’s notice to the office. 

 

The options are: 

 

Instrument  Day of lesson BMS teacher  

Guitar Monday Ms Weszka 

Brass Wednesday Mrs Doyle 

Violin Wednesday Mrs Jackson 

 

 

If you would like your child to take up an instrument, please complete the Google Form here.  

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

Mrs Kirkpatrick 

(Music Lead) 

 

https://forms.gle/XGC3ArbNrRK8g3Y18

